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Subject: NOTIF. OF, AND REQ. FOR CMNTS. ON, PROPOSED OPTIONS TO MITIGATE THE 

ADVERSE EFFECTS OF THE POTENTIAL DEMOLITION OF FERMI 1
Attachments: Interested Party Notif ltr L Scheele.pdf

Importance: High

Dear Ms. Scheele, 
 
As I mentioned in my voicemail today, attached is your invitation to comment on the mitigation stipulations in 
our draft MOA, but since Monroe County Community College is already involved in setting up the exhibit, this 
letter is basically a formality.  If you have no objections to Stipulations I and II, could you please indicate in your 
reply to this e-mail that you do not have comments on the MOA (or list any comments that you do have)? 
 
Also, were you aware of a planned tour of Fermi 1 (at 1:00 pm on Friday, December 2, 2011)?  Per my 
12/14/11 phone conversations with Randy Westmoreland, Fermi 3 Environmental Manager [phone: 313-235-
3368] at Detroit Edison and Dr. David Nixon, President of Monroe County Community College (MCCC) [phone:  
(734) 242-7300], the college is very enthusiastic about hosting the Fermi 1 exhibit.  It would go in the lobby of 
the new Career Technology Center, which will have a Nuclear Technology Program.  Mr. Westmoreland said a 
committee (composed of at least one former Fermi 1 employee and representatives of various college 
disciplines) has been set up by Sue Wetzel, MCCC’s VP of Administration, to decide what the exhibit will 
contain and how it will look.  He said no specific decisions have been made yet, but these exhibit components 
are being discussed: 

• continuous loop films 
• oral histories (recordings) from former Fermi employees 
• paintings 
• signatures of visiting dignitaries 
• parts of the control room 
• photos, diagrams, drawings, etc. 

 
Mr. Westmoreland said the Fermi 1 library has extensive documents and memorabilia. 
 
Thanks very much, 
John  
 
--------------------------------------------------- 
John Fringer, P.E. 
Environmental Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of New Reactors 
Mailstop:  T-7F27 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
phone:  (301) 415-6208 
fax:  (301) 415-5399 
e-mail:  john.fringer@nrc.gov 
 
 



 
 
Hearing Identifier:  Fermi_COL_Public  
Email Number:  909  
 
Mail Envelope Properties   (26E42474DB238C408C94990815A02F0968B6CA4ABE)  
 
Subject:   NOTIF. OF, AND REQ. FOR CMNTS. ON, PROPOSED OPTIONS TO 
MITIGATE THE ADVERSE EFFECTS OF THE POTENTIAL DEMOLITION OF FERMI 1  
Sent Date:   11/17/2011 4:03:31 PM  
Received Date:  11/17/2011 4:03:47 PM  
From:    Fringer, John 
 
Created By:   John.Fringer@nrc.gov 
 
Recipients:     
"Olson, Bruce" <Bruce.Olson@nrc.gov>  
Tracking Status: None  
"FermiCOL Resource" <FermiCOL.Resource@nrc.gov>  
Tracking Status: None  
"Laura Scheele" <lscheele@ans.org>  
Tracking Status: None 
 
Post Office:   HQCLSTR01.nrc.gov  
 
Files     Size      Date & Time  
MESSAGE    2046      11/17/2011 4:03:47 PM  
Interested Party Notif ltr L Scheele.pdf    3872528  
 
Options  
Priority:     High   
Return Notification:    No   
Reply Requested:    Yes   
Sensitivity:     Normal  
Expiration Date:      
Recipients Received:     
  


























